Temporary closure of Water Supplies
Department H20PE Centre

In view of the latest situation of COVID-19, the Water Supplies
Department (WSD) announced today (July 14) that the H20PE Centre (Water
Resources Public Education Centre) will be temporarily closed from tomorrow
(July 15) until further notice.
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